
 

      

DATE: August 06, 2018 
AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
 
 
TO:    Senior Commission 
 
FROM:   Bridget Matheson, Recreation & Community Services Supervisor  
 
SUBJECT:      Feedback From July 10th Open House 

 

 
BACKGROUND 
The Commission has expressed interest in discussing the Open House that was taking place 

on July 10th. 

 

 
DISCUSSION 
 
It was brought up at the last meeting to give feedback after attending the Open House for 
the Hillview Community Center Project on July 10th.  


